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Request For Proposal 

Mercy Corps is a non-religious, non-profit, and non-governmental international 

humanitarian organization. 

  

Mercy Corps is seeking a registered consultant firm with experience in South Sudan 

field locations to audit its program funded by AFD in Mundri in Western State Equatoria 

and Koch in Unity State of South Sudan (TOR attached). 

  

Interested consultancy firms are required to submit their proposal online to                      

ss-pr@mercycorps.org before or on Aug. 25th, 2023. 

Offers submitted after the closing date will not be accepted. 

Selection Criteria:  

Each of the criteria below forms the basis for the selection of the successful firm for 

the consultancy.  

1. The firm must submit valid legal certificates -Registration, Tax certificate, and 

any other relevant certificates. 

2. The firm must have experience in the audit of agriculture-related projects. 

3. The firm must have experience in the audit of AFD-funded projects. 

4. The firm must have qualified and experienced staff who will conduct the audit 

(copies of the CVs). 

5. The firm must submit the proposed audit duration (period may not exceed 4 

weeks). 

6.  The firm must submit its quotation in USD. 

7. The quotation should clarify the terms on accommodation, flight, per diem etc. 

8. The firm must state the terms of payments. 

9. The firm must submit contacts of current and previous clients. 

End. 
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